We realize that times are uncertain and you all will want to know what's going on at all times.
However, in the interest of saving our sanity, Jodi and Elizabeth would like to put these
guidelines in place:

Please understand that we WILL be communicating with each other, we will be communicating
with you several times during the week, we will respond to your questions and concerns.

Recognize that multiple emails are sent out by different committee members, often repeating
what has already been sent. We would like to limit the number of emails we receive.

If you have a concern for Food Ministry and/or Charity Check, please email Alyse Getty:
agetty@blomand.net.. Please to not send your concern to the entire committee; Let Alyse do
that.

If you know of someone that needs food, please text Jodi and she will try to arrange for that.

We will be checking our emails in the morning and in the evening. If you do not get an
immediate response, please be patient with us. The emails we are receiving are coming fast
and furiously!

If you have an idea, a need, or a suggestion, please give us time to respond BEFORE you implement
anything, so we can be sure we are all on board..

IF you have an urgent pastoral care need or an emergency, don't hesitate to call.

We love you guys. Please be safe. Please be well. Please be patient.

Jodi & Elizabeth



